
 
 
 
 
From: Pamela Couture 
Director, Toronto School of Theology 
May 29, 2020 
To: All CASC supervisors 
Re: placements in summer, 2020, after July 6 
 
We greatly appreciate the openness of the UHN hospitals and CPE supervisors of making 
placements available after July 6, 2020. However, students from the Toronto School of 
Theology may not take these CPE courses for academic credit.  
 
Under COVID-19 Academic Continuity plans that have been registered with the University of 
Toronto, Toronto School of Theology (TST) received formal approval from the Provost of the 
University of Toronto for a formal program disruption until August 2020. This action allows our 
MPS and M Div students registered in CPE for the summer of 2020 to fulfill this degree 
requirement through a sequence of summer courses. Providing these courses fulfilled our 
obligation to students to allow them to advance on schedule in their degree programs. As a 
result, even though CPE practicums may now be partially available, we do not have 
confirmation of insurance for summer students, and we do not have these courses registered 
on our summer schedule. Therefore, students cannot take these courses for academic credit.  
 
 


